
Make sure to install the app ASAP!
（When you received a safety confirmation request from the university, 

please respond via the app or the web browser)

Important Notice

Download the app here
Don’t forget to turn on the 

push notification!

Inquiries: Doshisha University Department of General Affairs Tel. 075-251-3110

From
Feb 1, 2024

New Method
of

Safety Confirmation

In the event of a large earthquake, 
you will now receive the university’s 

message on 

Doshisha University Portal

https://portal.doshisha.ac.jp/
or via the university’s Web single sign-on service!

Access the Web version 
here


